
A Few Updates To Share! 2-4-13

This past week Diamond’s enlarged back leg
swelled up to the worst it’s been so far. It started
seeping puss and appeared to be infected. She
was immediately started on anti-biotics as well as
anti-inflammatories. Diamond is a wonderful, lovable
mare who needs a home as a Pasture Pal!

Sad news. We lost Goliath the rooster
on Saturday. He seemed fine at feeding
time, but about an hour later, Angela
found him laying in the poultry barn. We
are guessing that he may either had a
heart attack or may have tried to jump
onto something and broke his neck.
Goliath will be missed by many people at
the sanctuary.

Sgt. Pepper, an indoor pot belly piggy in our rescue
program, went to the vet about ten days ago and
was diagnosed with a bladder infection. His vet visit,
anesthesia, blood tests, and medications came to
$575. Yikes. Sgt. Pepper is doing very well now
and is a real sweetheart. To help with his medical
expenses, tax deductible donations can be sent to:
Happy Trails, Attn: Sgt. Pepper, 5623 New Milford
Rd., Ravenna, Ohio 44266,

This is a photo of the new rest room in
progress.  The plumbing goes in this week.
We’re getting there! Hopefully by the time tour
season starts in May, we’ll have a wonderful
new rest room facility for our guests to use!


